
 
 
 
 

Always Our Best 

 
 

Friday 26 March, 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Kentlyn Public School Annual Cross Country Carnival 
Kind reminder 

 
The Annual School Cross-Country Carnival will be held on Thursday, 22nd April, 2021.  This year the Primary 
(8yrs+) Cross Country Carnival will once again be a combined carnival with Ruse Public School.  This will 
allow our students to experience a better designed course, compete against a wider field of competitors 
and gain the opportunity to build friendships across schools.   
 
A very big thank you to our great P&C who will be covering the bus fee to Ruse PS and back to ensure 
that we get all students attending, at no cost to our families.  
 
Competitors will still be awarded placings as Kentlyn Public School while competing in their age group 
alongside Ruse Public School students. Students will still receive house points for Macarthur and Campbell 
Sporting Houses as normal and dress in Sports House colours as well.   
 
All students who are turning 8 years or older this year are eligible to attend. Students will be travelling to 
and from Worrell Park (adjacent to Ruse PS) by bus. There is no cost to students for this travel. We will be 
departing Kentlyn at approximately 9am and returning at approximately 12:30pm. Students will have lunch 
at the field and should bring this in a labelled lunch box or plastic bag. Students will also need a water 
bottle.  
 
Students may wear their sports uniform or a house coloured shirt (Red for Campbell, Green for Macarthur) 
and must have a school hat.  Spectators are welcome!  There is no cost for this excursion. 
 
Please note: K-2 students will be participating in a Fun Run at school on Friday, 23rd April (details will be in a 
separate note). 
 

Please return the attached permission slip by Thursday 1 April, 2021. 
 
Please note: School representation and attendance at excursions, special school activities and out of school 
activities is dependent upon the continued demonstration of appropriate behaviour and an appropriate 
attitude in all aspects of school life. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Tracey Rogers         Androula Kavallaris 
Cross Country Co-Ordinator       Principal 



 
 
 
 

Always Our Best 

Kentlyn Public School Annual Cross Country Carnival 
Thursday 22 April 2021 

 
                                          Please return the note to the office by Thursday 1 April 2021 
 
 
I give permission for my child _______________________________in class________________ to attend 
the Cross Country Carnival at Worrell Park on Thursday, 22nd April 2021.  I understand that travel to and 
from Worrell Park will be by bus and that my child’s participation is subject to meeting the expectations 
outlined above.     
 
                                                                          
 
My child has the following medical condition/s_________________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
__________________________________________   ________________________ 
Parent/Carer Signature        Contact Number 
 

 


